
Semi Permanent Map Display for 1
st
 Floor CCB 

 

On Nov 15
th

 the EGIS (Enterprise GIS)/GTAG (GIS Technical Advisory Group) 

celebrated GIS day for the City County Building by presenting a map display of recent 

projects.  These consisted of no fewer than eight maps, some dealing with land use, parks 

planning, metro and EMS services.  The response that was received from public as well 

as CCB staff was overwhelming supportive of a permanent display of some sort.  Such 

comments included: “Where can I purchase one of these maps?”, “Great looking maps.” 

Etc..  After discussing the idea of a permanent space for a quarterly or as needed rotating 

map display the EGIS coordinators/GTAG and the DC GIS Users Group (Dane County 

GIS Users Group) were overwhelming in support of such a project.  I would like to ask 

the CCLC (City County Liaison Committee) for permission to find spaces for and hang 

maps on the first floor of the CCB to inform the public and staff on ongoing projects, as 

well as provide a potential revenue source for those interested in purchasing the map on 

display or viewing other maps that are for sale. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

Aaron C. Krebs 

GIS Specialist 

Dane County Planning and Development 


